Spiritual Exercises in Daily Life (SEEL) Application Process  
1. Download, complete and submit SEEL Application below: 
· Fill out the form including responding to the questions below
· Include a photo of yourself in your application
· Provide two letters of recommendation
· Email the above to Francine Foerster:  ffoerster1@gmail.com
2. You will be contacted by one of the Director’s-in-Training to set up an interview.
3. Receive notification of acceptance by August 15 following the interview. 
4. Spiritual Director-in-Training contacts you for the first weekly meeting for spiritual direction in mid-September. 
Applicant information
	Name 

	Email

	Address 

	Phone

	Current Parish/Church Community

	

	Current Work/Employment History 

	Professional Training

	Academic History (Diploma, Degrees)

	


Please respond to the following questions: 
1.  In a paragraph, tell us about your daily prayer practice.
2.  What draws you to the Spiritual Exercises and what are your hopes for the retreat?
3. Describe any course work, classes, reading you have completed in the areas of Scripture, Theology, Leadership, and Ethics? 
4. Describe any personal experience you have had in giving or receiving spiritual direction. If so, include the length of time of such direction. How do you understand the difference between counseling and spiritual direction? 
5. If you have family, partner, or other significant responsibilities, are these persons aware and supportive of your interest in the SEEL program? 
6. Are there any special circumstances or needs that you have that would be important for the acceptance committee to consider in your application? 
7. What do you believe you are able to contribute in regard to the expenses of the program? 
Please email your application and letter of recommendation by June 15th, 2022, to Francine Foerster:  ffoerster1@gmail.com. Upon receipt of your application, you will be contacted for an interview. Acceptance is based upon completion of the application, review of the retreat acceptance team and number of available spiritual directors-in-training. Requests are honored on a first-come, first-serve basis. You should receive a confirmation of whether you have been accepted by August 15. Upon acceptance, you will be contacted by your spiritual director mid-September 2022 to arrange the day, time, and location (if in person) for your first weekly session of spiritual direction. The retreat finishes mid-May 2023. 
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